
Weekly Update 

Friday 24thJune 2024 

Willow Class 

What a lovely, productive yet hot week we 

have had in Willow Class. I am extremely 

proud of all the children and how they have 

embraced the warm weather. A gentle 

reminder that they need to bring in a water 

bottle and sunhat every day.  

Magic Maths  

This week we have been learning 

about ‘time’. We started our 

week by creating our very own 

clocks out of hulu hoops. This 

was great fun and helped us 

when identifying the key features 

of a 12 hour clock. We then 

stretched our learning and 

started to learn about telling 

time to 5 minutes and then to 1 

minute. Telling the time is a life skill so please do encourage 

your child to do so at home       

  

 

  

 

 

 



 

 

PSHE’ Body Changes’ 

I have been so impressed this term with my 

wonderful Willows. We have started our ‘body 

changes’ lessons and question time. Each year 

group has been mature, interested and asked 

some brilliant questions. We have two more 

sessions left.  

HOMEWORK 

There is no homework this week. We are having 

a big push and focus on our production. The children 

need to be learning their songs at home please! 

Up Coming Events 

Monday 1st July- Topic homework due for an house 

celebration.  

(I am so excited to see and hear all about their projects)  

Friday 5th July - Bastille Day, pm 

Wednesday 10th July - Willow Class trip  

Friday 12th July - Sports Day, pm for families, on the Big Field 

Monday 15th & Tuesday 16th July - KS2 performance in school 

hall 

Have a lovely weekend, enjoy the sunshine! 

With best wishes,  

Miss Grantham and the Willow Class team x 

Book Club outside 

in the shade! 


